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Why is it that our Dunes are the "only" ones open to vehicles in the entire state?

Could it be that all other costal communities have already discovered the health hazard that
Nipomo is now considering?

As residents of Mesa Meadows, in Nipomo, we are alarmed by the air quality reports and the
impact on future property values and our health.

For these reasons we support the APCD air quality nuisance abatement to close our state parks
to off-road vehicles.

Respectfully,

Doug Lynn

Pauline Rheaume
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